

January 2024 Newsletter

MEET THE BOARD



Ginny Faust is our secretary. A native of Pittsburgh, she went to college in the south, married a "southern boy" and has never looked back. She worked for 11 years in public relations for a regional theatre in Louisville, Ky where she and her family lived for 30 years. Her first ski experience was on the loy slopes of a small ski area called Paoli Peaks in southern Indiana just across the Ohio river from Kentucky. This expanded to going west to Colorado and Utah (wow, fresh snowl) and she celebrated her 40th birthday in Beaver Creek. She hung up her skis after

moving to Hilton Head in 1992 and let golf, boating and bridge fill the void. Ginny has 3 daughters, 9 grandchildren and 4 great grandchildren all living in different parts of the US, so as you can imagine, she travels frequently. This is her second year on the board as secretary.

Something New! A Wine Country Trip Offering October 6th-11th 2024

If you have never been to Sonoma California, or want to go again, the Ski Club is offering 5 nights at the Hotel Trio in the heart of the Wine Country that includes 5 two hour Wine Tastings, Tours of a redwood forest and the dramatic California coastline, a Cooking Class with dinner following, a Cheese Tasting on a working farm and a Food and Wine Pairing event. Optional activities like biking, shopping and golf are also offered. All this for \$2274 per person, airfare not included.

Interested? Contact Sue Crespan (sdcrespan@gmail.com)
Only 20 spaces available

Upcoming TGIF's

February 23rd March 8th Main Street Poseidan

4:30 PM

Bon Voyage to our members going on our Caribbean Cruise this month!

















